
OCT 0 7 1983 . FIE COP 

Docket No. 50-305 

Wisconsin Public Service 
Corporation 

ATTN: Mr. C. W. Giesler 
Vice President 
Nuclear Power 

Post Office Box 1200 
Green Bay, WI 54305 

Gentlemen: 

This refers to the telephone conversation between Mr. D. Dow of your staff 
and Mr. J. Creed of this office on October 4, 1983, regarding arrangements 
for a management meeting between Messrs. C. Schrock, M. Marchi, and T. Moore 
of your staff and representatives of this office. The meeting is scheduled 
for 11:00 a.m., Monday, October 17, 1983 in our office at 799 Roosevelt Road, 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois.  

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss your September 23, 1983 response to 
our Inspection Report No. 50-305/83-11(DRMSP) forwarded by our letter dated 
August 25, 1983.  

If you have any questions related to this meeting, I will gladly discuss them 
with you.  

Sincerely, 

A. ind, Director 
Division of Radiological and 

Materials Safety Branch 

cc: D. C. Hintz, Plant 
Superintendent 

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS) 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
John J. Duffy, Chief 

Boiler Section 
Ness Flores, Chairperson 
Wisconsin Public Service 
Commission 
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